
SHINING LIGHT FOUNDATION
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD: Monday, October 8, 2018, at 6:00 pm
LOCATION: 324 Settlers Trace, Room 101, Lafayette, Louisiana

ATTENDEES:
Dr. Carolyn French, President                                         Cheryl Evans
Cynthia Dauphin, Vice President                                     Sandra Wilcox
Bruce Snow, Treasurer                                                    Michael Huber
Joseph Cilano, Executive Director                                  John Broussard
Mildred Baker, Secretary                                                 Kerry Douglas
Perry Scotola, Parliamentarian

On motion of Bruce, seconded by Joe, Minutes of Meeting held on Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
approved.

Treasurer’s Report
Present balance: $29,488.04
Donations: Janice Roane $50.00

Executive Director’s Report
Budget submitted and approved with the provision that the expense for musical instruments is already 
higher than previously anticipated
Joe has applied for the James Devin Moncus Family Foundation grant.

New Business
Applications
Requests from Ridge Elementary School for musical instruments was submitted on condition that Band
Director VanWick submit completed documents:
                                                                                                        Parent Pay Shining Light
Demetrius Duplessis, percussion, $275.00                                         $43.75         $131.25
Ronald Evans, saxophone, $355.00                                                    $88.75         $266.25

Request from Truman Early Childhood Education Center for 1 student for field trip to
the Pumpkin Patch:
                Mason Moore $10.00

Request from Prairie Elementary School for 1 student for field trip to the Pumpkin Patch:
                Nathan Lanclos $9.00

Requests from Duson Elementary School for 6 students for field trip to the Pumpkin Patch:
                Scott Gargis $14.00
                Cameron Blanchard $14.00
                Raelyn Flores $14.00
                Alana Stevens $14.00
                Shyland Tapp $14.00
                Erin Hamilton $14.00

On motion of John, seconded by Bruce, all requests approved.



A vote was called for and it was agreed that the next meeting will be at Carolyn and Mike’s home at 
203 Waterside Drive, Lafayette, LA. On Tuesday, November 13, at 6:00 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.


